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Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell de Formentera; Enrique Sánchez Navarrete, insular
director of the State Administration on Eivissa and Formentera, and Rafael Ramírez, social
welfare councillor, presented the once monthly service that the Immigration Office (Oficina de
Extranjería )
will offer from today on Formentera in a space provided by the Office of Social Welfare. The
initiative is part of 
La Administracion cerca de ti
, a project of the Ministry of Territorial Policy and the Spanish Federation of Municipalities.

  

According to President Juan, "collaboration between administrations is essential to facilitate
digital handling of services. One example is Formentera's Office of Justice, which reduces
travel, delivers a more agile and accessible service, and ultimately improves the quality of life of
our citizens".

  

According to Mr Sánchez, "today we have started with the Immigration Office of the Island
Directorate of the State, which in one day has served 11 people; for future visits, the intention is
to include the Public State Employment Service (SEPE) and, based on the results and available
resources, to add other services". Sánchez also underscored efforts currently afoot with the
Directorate General of Traffic (DGT) to offer DGT services on our island.

  

Sánchez framed the initiative on Formentera as "part of a national plan to make the
administration more accessible and deliver a boost to e-Government". The Island Directorate of
the State described the aim as "cementing periodic visits for assorted services, like the National
Police offer for national IDs (DNI) and other services".
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